
Environment and Conservation  
May 29, 2015 
  
Environmental Assessment Bulletin 

The Honourable Dan Crummell, Minister of Environment and Conservation, has announced 
the following event relative to Part 10 Environmental Assessment of the Environmental 
Protection Act. 
 
UNDERTAKING RELEASED: 

St. Lunaire Harbour Improvements Re-submission   (Reg. 1788) 
Proponent:  DFO, Small Craft Harbours Branch 

For further information on the environmental assessment process, please contact the 
Director of Environmental Assessment at (709) 729-4211 or toll-free: 

1-800-563-6181 or by mail to: 
 
Director, Environmental Assessment Division 
Department of Environment and Conservation 
West Block, Confederation Building 
P.O. Box 8700, St. John's, NL A1B 4J6 
  
Environmental assessment information is on the department website at: 
http://www.gov.nl.ca/env 
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